
Letitia Ryan 
 
Dear Sirs:
I will be brief in my comments but it does not dismiss my concern for the water in Pennsylvania and
in this case, The Delaware River Basin.
The bottom line is no one knows what the long terms effects of fracking will do on our water
supply. Yes, it's important to use our natural resources and try to be independent of other countries
for our energy supply but we must think what we are doing to our resources. What happens when
our drinking water shows even trace amounts of the fracking effects? Where will our next drink of
fresh clean water come from? Who could have predicted fifty years ago that do many people would
pay money for a bottle of water? There are already water wars going on in our country in
California. Then enter the complications of wildfires and other acts of Nature. I have toured a
fracking plant and see the unimaginable depths and area that it takes to do the actual fracking
process. And then I read that according to our FDA it's alright for humans to ingest trace amounts
of TSB! Really!!! This is banned in the European Countries. What are our government officials
thinking. Why do we need to clean up more water? Why do we need to clean any water?
Leave our natural resources alone and stop playing with what is our right in Pennsylvania according
to our Constitution. We all have the right to clean water. Keep it that way! Do not play with our
water anymore! Do not let fracking water be released on the Delaware River Water Basin.
 


